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Valley Falls City Administrator & Clerk Ousted
(KAIR) -- The City Administrator and City Clerk for Valley Falls are on their way out.

That comes after contracts for Chris Channell and Millie Bickford were not renewed by the City
Council Wednesday evening.

Channell and Bickford will remain in their positions until either the Council re-appoints someone
new, or until the 90 day termination notice expires.

Channell declined comment when contacted for the reasons behind his upcoming termination.

Rumors also circulated on whether Police Chief Josh Pence would be retained.

However, he was re-appointed by the Council Wednesday night.
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